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From: Tesanovic, Dana (PIRSA) [mailto:Dana.Tesanovic@sa.gov.au] On Behalf Of Doroudi, Mehdi (PIRSA) 
Sent: Thursday, 17 June 2010 11:27 AM 
To: Rouw, John 
Cc: Bovy, Emmanuelle (PIRSA) 
Subject: ACCC - invitation to make submissions - South Australian oysterspat levy 

Dear Mr Rouw, 

Please receive my apologies for the delayed response. 

PIRSA Aquaculture is supportive of SAOGA's application to assist the SAORC fulfilling its objects. 

Regards 

Prof Mehdi Doroudi 
Executive Director 
Aquaculture Division 
Primary Industries & Resources South Australia 
e: 08 8226 0261 1 : 08 8226 0330 1 : 
Level 14,25 Grenfell St ADELAIDE SA 5000 
PO Box 1625 ADELAIDE SA 5001 

inailto:Mehdi.Doroudi@sa.gov.au 
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and ifyorr are not the intended recipient yoir mrat not disclose, copy, rise or distribrrte this email or any of  iu  attachments. Ifyou have received this email in 
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attachedfiles for vintses or otlier defects. 


